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January 20, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

As the Vail Academy and High School Principal, I recently had the opportunity to open
a brand new school. During the 2009-2010 school year I was given the opportunity to
oversee design, construction and purchasing of items that would ultimately become my
school. During that time period I had the opportunity to work with Jeff Marton and
Coyote School Furnishing. Mr. Marton was extremely helpful and professional in
assisting me with making difficult decisions about how to outfit my school.

Mr. Marton was keenly aware of the budgetary issues that schools in Arizona are
currently facing and was able to work within my budget. He was able to provide high
quality products and a friendly staff that worked hard to meet the deadlines of starting
school on JULY 23! He was able to do that despite only being allowed access to the
building eleven days prior to opening.

I have been very pleased with the relationship between VAHS and Coyote School
Furnishings. I would highly recommend that you work with Jeff Marton to help supply
your school with all of its needs. Jeff is responsive, hard working, and helpful. These
are essential characteristics that you will benefit from when making important decisions
about what’s best for kids, especially when they will likely be surrounded by those
materials for six or seven hours a day.

If I may be of further assistance to Jeff Marton in your selection process please feel free
to contact me at 879-1904.

Respectfully,

o~

nnis J. Barger
Vail Academy and High School Principal

7762 E. Science Park Drive
Tucson, AZ 85747
520.879.1900
vahslearns.vail.k12.az.us



